
Summary of Bill: 





Currently the Department of Commerce requires counties to do an inventory of private septic systems by October 1, 2011, and property owners must bring their septic system into compliance by October 1, 2013.





AB 950 delays the aforementioned timeline.  Under the bill counties will have until October 1, 2013 to complete the inventory and homeowners will have until October 1, 2015 to bring their systems into compliance. 





Fiscal Effect:





No fiscal note is available. 





Supporters Message:





The delay will give homeowners more time to save for this large investment.  





AB 950 puts the inventory timeline into statute rather than administrative rule.  





The bill has bi-partisan support





Opponents Message:





This will be the third time the deadline has been extended over the last several years.  It could be argued that it is time for the counties to meet the statutory deadline.  





The bill had a public hearing and executive session without knowing the fiscal impact. 





Key Supporters:





Representative Seidel.





Key Opponents:





Mark Finger, Madison; No one registered against the bill with the ethics board. 





Committee Vote:





The Committee on Natural Resources recommended passage on a vote of 13 – 2.  (Representatives Gunderson and LeMahieu voted no.)





Ranking Member Author of Bill Summary





Virginia Mueller; Office of Representative Jim Ott (6-0486)
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